Beware of Scammers
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Dear Investors and Stakeholders,

It has come to our attention that unauthorized individuals are impersonating Singular Asset
Management and our staff, soliciting personal information and conducting fraudulent
activities through phone calls, WhatsApp, emails or other means. We urge you to exercise
caution and not engage with any such communication. We also want to emphasize that we
have not hosted any investment courses.

Please contact us immediately at 03-6201 6208 if you receive any unsolicited
communication. Kindly note that we will never request personal information or solicit
investments through unsolicited communication channels.

We encourage you to take necessary measures to protect your personal and financial
information by blocking contact details of unauthorized persons and reporting any
suspicious activity to us promptly.

Thank you.
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